SNAPE RECORDER'S REPORT FOR
2023

Village reports are produced annually in villages across Suffolk,
then submitted to the Suffolk Local History Council who, after collation,
forward them on to Suffolk Archives (formerly Suffolk Record Office)

for future generations to understand our way of life.

When complete, this year's report will comprise the body of the Snape organisations’ reports (of which
this is one) presented to the Annual Parish Meeting on 27th May 2024, and will be published at https://
snapevillage.info/pc/org24#vr. To this will be added selected text and images, from the same website,
of such blogs as those for the monthly Coffee Mornings, Girls About Snape (GAS), The Friends of Snape
Church, Storm Babet and the King's Coronation.

Steve Stocks

e: recorder@snapevillage.info

13th April: Coffee Morning Mel at Coronation Celebration



21st October: gulls on Snape Marshes 7th November: GAS Quiz in aid of
after Storm Babet Jess Grant Celebration Fund

Christmas Carols were held on the Green (22nd December) and at the Church (24th)

Snape Green tree, the Moon and Jupiter Leaving the Light of the World Service



